
 

P.O Box 778-Suna Migori 

          +254 720 930 634 

REF/C/01/P/2020 

To, Silvan Tabu Onyango, 

Nairobi, Kenya 

08/04/2020 

Dear Sir 

RE: Election as the Association’s Patron 

Receive greetings from Nyikwa Ezra Welfare Association hoping to find you well in health 

and your family despite the global pandemic of COVID-19. 

During the Association’s virtual meeting held on 7/4/2020, members overwhelmingly voted 

you to serve as their patron from 15th April 2020 Up to 15th April 2021 when the association 

shall hold its next AGM. 

It is for this reason that we write to you this letter informing you of the Association decision 

to bring you onboard as its first Patron.  

This position shall be regularly filled as per the Association’s Constitution which we hope to 

provide to you soon. 

Be blessed as we wait for your acceptance. 

  

 

 

 
 
 

Jephtha Ochanda 

------------------------------------ 

Jephtha Ochanda 

Interim Chair Person. 


